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Class of 2014 Leadership Committee 
Grants High School

Grants, New Mexico 87020 
February 3rd 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

The 2014 Leadership Committee at Grants High School is planning a Sweetheart’s Auction to be held on February 10, 2012 and we would like to request your support. 

As part of our Sweetheart’s Auction, students will be bidding on lunch dates with a chosen group of Grants High School volunteers during the week of February 6th during first and second lunch. We will be auctioning off lunch dates for $.10 a bid. The students with the highest bids will be partnered with the volunteers for a lunch date the day of the Sweetheart’s dance. The money raised will go towards covering the costs of prom in 2013. We are requesting a donation for lunches to be provided on February 10th for the students who are being auctioned and their dates. Any food you are willing to donate will be greatly appreciated. As a thank you for the donation, we will acknowledge you during our event and add your business name to the list of donors on our advertising at the school and on our class of 2014 website (http://ghs2014.weebly.com). 

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions feel free to contact our class sponsor Kara Clark at 719-671-3222 or via email at kclark.gccs@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Class of 2014 Leadership Committee 
Grants High School


Grants High School
